AUDRAY BATEMAN ON AUSTIN HISTORY

NUNA is proud to present Audray Bateman,
who is Curator of the Austin History
Center of the ZAustin Public Library, as
speaker at the next meeting on April 4th.
She will take us back in time 100 years
or so with a slide presentation of
"History of Austin in the 19th Century."

Audray Bateman has been with the Austin
Public Library for 22 years and has been
Curator of the History Center for the
past 12 years. She is perhaps best known
to many Austinites as the author of
"Waterloo Scrapbock" in the Austin
American—-Statesman.

This pranises to be an exciting and
informative evening for all Austin
history buffs!

FIRST ENGLISH LUTHERAN CHURCH
at 30th and whitis

The First English TILutheran Church
continues to serve our community with its
social and cultural programs. A very
contemporary videotape program currently
being offered 1is a series called
"Bradshaw on the Family." John Bradshaw
(a native Texan) has, for the last 20
years, worked as a counselor, a
theologian, a management consultant and a
public speaker. He gives lectures and
workshops throughout the country to
business, professional, civic and
religious groups. On hearing him, Carol
Burnet said, "John Bradshaw doesn't make
speeches — he makes contact." The tapes
to be shown in April are:

April 10 Help for the Family
April 17 Health for the Family
April 24 Hope for the Family

The films begin every Sunday at 9:30 AM
in the Parlor and last. one hour.
Everyone is invited.

NEXT NUNA MEETTING:
MONDAY, APRIL 4, 1988

Who: All North University Neighborhood
Association residents are welcame

Where: First English ILutheran Church
30th and whitis

when: 7:00 - 9:00 PM
AGENDA
1. AUDRAY BATEMAN, Curator, Austin

History Center, will be our guest
speaker. Her subject will be the
"History of BAustin in the 19th
Century"

2. ELECTION OF OFFICERS

3. Spring Cleanup in Hemphill Park on
April 9th - Diane van Helden

4. NUNA YARD SALE in Hemphill Park on
April 16th - Rachel Martin/Rick
Iverson

5. Proposed New University Blvd. (2%th
and 30th Streets) - Rick Iverson

6. ADOPT-A-PARK Program - Diane van
Helden

The Church provides Sunday School
classes for age 2 through Grade 12.
They also have active Sr. and Jr. High
groups and are creating an activity
schedule for 3rd through 5th grades.

A Vacation Bible School will be offered
in June for ages 2 through grade 5.



NUNA CALENDAR COF EVENTS

Mon., APRIL 4 - NUNA meeting (see p. 1)

Sat., APRIL 9 - Spring Cleanup of
Hemphill Park - Waller Creek-
Adams Park. Meet at Hemphill Park
across the street fram the First
English ILutheran Church, at 9:00
A.M,

Tues, APRIL 12 - The Hyde Park
Neighborhood Association is
sponsoring a Public Forum for
candidates for Mayor and Council.
It will be held at the Hyde Park
United Methodist Church (40th and
Speedway) at 7:30 P.M. Tell the
candidates of YOUR CONCERNS.
Bring your questions. A candidate
social will follow the forum.

Sat., APRIL 16 - The NUNA Benefit Yard
Sale. Fram 9:00 A.M. to 4:00
P.M., in Hemphill Park. Here is
your opportunity to help support
our organization by donating items
you no longer need (or white
elephants!. For further
information, call the Co—Chairs:

Rick Iverson 454-6438

Rachel Martin 476-2991
Rick has volunteered to pick up
large items and will bring them to
the park.

Please be sure to indicate the
value of each item.

COMMUNITY WORKSHOP

Sector One Land Use Plarwill be held at
7:00 P.M. on Wednesday, April 27, 1988
at Hyde Park United Methodist Church,

4001 Speedway.

This is your opportunity to review and
discuss the Austinplan map for the
neighborhood in 2020. For more
information, call ILinda Jackson at the
Dept. of Planning and Growth Management,
at 448-0944.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS

The naminating camnittee, chaired by
Leoda Anderson, will present the
following slate of officers to NUNA
members at the April 4th meeting:

President: Rick Iverson
Vice-President: June Hawley
Secretary: Ieoda Anderson
Treasurer: Curt Schulze

Bulletin Editor: Teri Gaus

Quadrant Ieaders:
Northeast Quad: Gary Schumann and

Julia Iake

Diane van Helden

Stella Nilsen

Jack Brennan

Southeast Quad:
Northwest Quad:
Southwest Quad:

Nominations fram the floor will be
welcamed.

All NUNA members are asked to came to
this meeting to participate i
naminations and the election, to make
our organization genuinely
representative of the neighborhood.

PAT CROWE

REAL ESTATE SALES & PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

ANNOUNCING

Pat Crowe is now operating independent-
ly in the real estate sales, management
and leasing business. My new location is:

710 WEST 34TH #108
AUSTIN, TEXAS 78705

The new telephone number is:
454-1711

| have over 12 years experience in Austin’s
inner city. Please call if | can help you with
the purchase, sale, or management/
leasing of residential, commercial, or
investment property.

Thank You.




AMY'S
ICE CREAMS
3403 GUADALUPE
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WHEATSVILLE FOOD CO-OP TO SHOW
"THE WRATH OF GRAPES"

"The Wrath of Grapes," a United Famm
Workers film documenting grape workers'
conditions and health concerns, will be
shown at the Wheatsville Food Co-Op
membership meeting on Wednesday, April
20, 8:00 P.M., at the Unitarian Church,
4700 Grover. Rebecca Harrington, the
Texas Director of the United Famm
Workers, will answer questions after the
film and speak on workers' conditions in
Texas. Attendance is open to the
public, free of charge.

There will be a dinner business meeting
fram 7:00 to 8:00 P.M. A naminal fee of
$3.00 will be charged for dinner.

NEW CIRCULATICN MANAGER

Jerry Buttrey has wolunteered to take on
the task of Circulation Manager of this
bulletin. NUNA NEWS staff warmly welcome
Jerry and are very grateful for his
support.

We are sorry Iuke Telford has resigned
fran the NUNA NEWS staff, but we
appreciate his indispensable services
during the past year. Please accept our
sincerest thanks, ILuke.

Annual Dues are DUE

It's time to pay the annual dues for
membership in NUNA. The cost is still
only $3.00 per person per year, fram
April 1 through March 31st. Please send
your check to Curt Schulze, at 400 W.
33rd St., Austin, Texas 78705.
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E.ve-woue WELCOME ]
(OPEN 7 DAYS A \WEEK

o

COME SHOP AT THE ONLY
AUSTIN GROCERY STORE
OWNED BY ITS CUSTOMERS.

If you haven’t shopped at Wheatsville
recently, COme see OUT IMPrOVEMENTS &5 OUT *
guest. Shop once at member prices by

Open 9 am.-11 p.m.

giving this filled-out coupon to the cashier. 7 days a week
Name .

Address 3101 Guadalupe
Phone Zip. 478-2667




MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
Send $3.00 per person per year to Curt Schulze
North University Neighborhood Association
400 W 33rd Street, Austin Tx. 78705

Address

NEW NEIGHBORS!

Not only new neighbors, but Quadrant
Leaders, too, are Julia Iake and Gary
Schumann, and North University
Neighborhood warmly welcomes them. They
have volunteered to serve as Quadrant
Representatives for +the Northeast
Quadrant, which is the area bounded by
38th Street on the north, Duval on the
east, 29th Street on the south and
Speedway on the west.

If you live in the northeast area and
have items of interest or concern, please
call Gary or Julia at 478-7520, and your
messages will be passed on the North
University Neighborhood Association for
attention.

Become an Independent Learner

Huntington-Surrey encourages students to develop self-
motivation and basic learning skills. Students may
participate in designing their courses and projects,

choosing from individually offered classes, small-group

classes, special-interest workshops, and all-school field trips.
Students are fully evaluated through cumulative work, senior
projects, standardized tests, and staff Interviews. Quarterly
progress reports evaluate performance and are sent to parents.
Inquires may be made to
Huntington-Surrey School, 308 E. 32nd St., 478-4743

North University Neighborhood
Association (NUNA) Officers:

President Rick Iverson 454-6438
Vice President June Hawley 452-6248
Secretary ILeoda Anderson 478-3811
Treasurer Curt Schulze 452-5803
News Editor Ethel Jackson 482-0538

Delegate to the Austin Neighborhoods
Council June Hawley 452-6248

Quadrant Representatives ‘

Southwest Rachael Martin 476-2991
Southeast Diane Van Helden 478-3310
Northwest Stella Nilsen 459-5821
Northeast Gary Schumann and Julia Lake

478-7520

The NUNA News is published bimonthly for
the cammunity bounded by 38th Street on
the north, Duval on the east, 29th
Street on the south, and Guadalupe in
the west.

Newsletter Editor:
Ethel Jackson 482-0538
Associate Editor:
Madeline Maxwell 467-0994
Advertising Manager:
Rick Iverson 454-6438
Circulation Manager:
TLuke Telford 474-4755



